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As a school, we are currently updating our curriculum. Display boards 
in the school used to be presented by different classes. They are now 

subject boards with all years from Reception-Year 6 displaying work on 
them. The progress throughout the school can now be seen on each 

board.  
We hope you think they are looking fantastic like we do! 



 
 
 
 
 

Monday 3rd May—Bank Holiday. School closed.  
 
Friday 21st May—Year 1 hearing screening 

 
Friday 28th May—last day of term 
 
Monday 31st May—Friday 4th June—Half term 
 
Monday 7th June—children return to school 
 
Friday 11th June—INSET day. School closed.  
 
Monday 14th June—INSET day. School closed.  
 
Thursday 22nd July—last day of term.  
 
FRIDAY 23RD July—INSET day. School closed.  

 
Drumming and guitar lessons have 
successfully resumed at school with 
Cornwall Music Tuition.  
 
There are still spaces available for 
both lessons.  
 
To find out more about the lessons, 

and to apply, please head to 
https://cornwallmusictuition.com/

about/apply/   
 

If you have any questions or need 
any more additional information, 

please 
email tom@cornwallmusictuition.com 

This week in Wrens class, they have been learning all about coding. They have used the 
Coding Critters and worked out how to program them to move forwards, backwards, around 
in a circle and even under or around obstacles! All the children loved programming the   
Critters and helping them to move around the class. Great coding Wrens! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In Puffins class during Science, year 3 and 4 have focused on gases. We carried out an 
investigation to prove whether or not a gas has a weight. We weighed a flat cup of         

lemonade and a fizzy cup of lemonade. To our surprise, the fizzy lemonade weighed more 
because it contained carbon dioxide 

gas.  
 

In art we have been creating collages. 
We have torn, cut, layered paper in lots 

of different ways!  
 
 
 

 
Buzzards class have started to learn Taiko drumming. They are having tuition over the next 
10 weeks and hope to be able to share a performance at the end with you! 
 

https://cornwallmusictuition.com/about/apply/
https://cornwallmusictuition.com/about/apply/

